Hi, RTH:
It’s Shawn Coyne writing – I live in Huntersbrook at 5400 Scenic Loop Run, and I’m writing with a service request and questions.
One of the privacy trees that was installed along Harvest Trail near our back property line last fall by the developer is struggling mightily and, I suspect, will not survive.  It’s the one located between the big sewer drain in our backyard and the section of asphalt path that was torn up by the developer to make repairs to the sewer system and was recently repaired.
That tree is the same species as many of the other trees along the street, and from the moment it was installed I watered it consistently by hand just like all the other trees along the street, so I don’t know if its failure to thrive was caused by damage to the root system during the sewer and asphalt project, or during the moving of the sprinkler heads that were originally placed near the asphalt path before the privacy trees were planted, etc.
In any event, I’m wondering:
· When will the developer replace that tree (and another tree that already died several months ago and is located further up the street on Harvest Trail behind someone else’s house)?
· Will they do it when they come back to finish the work on the grass and trees along the side of the street (including the area behind Robert and April’s house next door to ours) and install the sprinkler system for irrigating the things near the street?  Or is there a separate crew that just does the trees?
· And is there someone specific at the development company that I need to contact to ensure that the replacement of our tree and the tree behind the other house, and the installation of the sprinkler system, don’t slip through the cracks?
Thanks!
Shawn Coyne  
